
Email Message – 5th January 2023 

We look forward to seeing all the children on Monday 8th January 2024! 
Butterfly Class are starting their history topic this term by bringing in a toy 
from home, this needs to be small enough to be stored easily in the classroom 
please. 
 
Mrs Munt will be returning to school next week, following her operation, on a 
phased return. She will be in the office from 08.30 until 12.30 every day. Mrs 
Tiley will be in Monday-Thursday 09.30 - 14.30 as usual. Please be aware this 
means this office will be unmanned at the end of the school day. If you need to 
speak with us urgently please phone and keep trying, do not leave a message 
or send an e-mail as they may not be seen. We will always keep the children 
with us and make sure they are safe so there is no need to worry. 
 
As some of you are aware I have been experiencing a lot of pain recently with 
chronic achilles tendinitis. Thankfully I am having a minor procedure carried 
out on Monday, which should help with the pain and get me back walking 
properly again! I am not allowed to walk following this procedure for at least 
48 hours to ensure I do not do any more damage. Therefore I will not be in 
school Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week but hope to be back on 
Thursday. Miss Crook will be leading the school along with our fantastic team. 
If you need to speak to anyone urgently please contact Miss Crook. 
 
Kind regards 
Justine Watkins 
 


